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A Message from Ed Flavin, President 
Hello Fellow Turners, October has gone by and Fall is upon us. Is it 
just me or have you noticed it too, how fast the months go by? We 
had a lot of fun things to do this month. Our Haunted House was 
GREAT this year thanks to so many people that stepped up to 
volunteer! Members and non-members all pitched in to help make 
this work. So many Turners went above and beyond the call and it's 
because of them we are still open for business. This holds true for all 
our events. Soon our Executive Board will be working on the 2013 
Elgin Turners Calendar Of  Events, your input is very important. Our 
Kid's Halloween Party also went well thanks to Teresa and Bonnie 
for all their hard work. The kids had a lot of fun and they all looked 
good in their costumes. 
 
Please check your November and December calendar for upcoming 
events, we would like to see you at some or all of them. 
 
With Turner Regards, 
Ed Flavin 
 
A Message from Bill Genz, Kitchen Trustee 
Fellow Turner Members, Please mark your calendars for the last 
Sunday of the month from now til the end of May for Family 
Breakfast from 9am-12pm at the Club. Also, November 3rd is the 
Annual 1450 Dinner, and the 10th is the Turkey Raffle. Please mark 
your calendars, let’s make these events and Family Breakfast a 
huge success! 
 
Thank you & Gut Heil 
Bill Genz  
 

DON’T FORGET BEER SAUSAGE IS BACK 
EVERY 3RD SUNDAY 9 AM – NOON! 

 
A Message from Peggy Crain, Corresponding Secretary 
In order to reduce the costs associated with printing and postage, 
effective January 2013 the newsletter will no longer be mailed 
out via USPS to our local club members.  The monthly newsletter 
will continue to be sent to those of you that have supplied your email 
address.  We will also be posting the newsletter on the Turner 
website effective January 2013 and will have copies on hand at the 
club.  Our out of state members will still receive a copy via USPS. 
 
Please contact me at 630-885-3472 if you have any questions or 
concerns.  Thank you for understanding our need to reduce the 
costs our club incurs!  
 
Thank you! 
Peggy Crain  
 

A Message from Theresa Ernst, Vice President 
It's hard to believe October is coming to an end and November is 
upon us.  The kids Halloween Party was on October 21st and the 
kids all seemed to have a great time.  Thank you to everyone that 
helped.  The haunted house has one more weekend plus 
Halloween.  Attendance has been down, but we have had plenty of 
volunteers and have gotten great reviews.  A HUGE thank you to 
Bonnie Haney, Joe Armintrout, Seth Thomas, Jack Bucaro, Barb 
Wurster, Dale Thomas, Mary Schwartz and all of the other 
volunteers who have worked so hard on this event!!!! 
  
November 3rd is the 1450 Prime Rib Dinner Dance.  If you have not 
gotten your tickets yet please contact the club.  Tickets are $50.00 
per couple.  $25.00 per person for a fabulous dinner, dancing and a 
chance to win the cost of your ticket back is a great deal so don't 
miss your chance to join us.  
  
November 10th will be the annual Turkey Raffle.  Doors open at 6:00 
so come on down.  This is always a fun event with plenty of chances 
to win one of several meat or liquor baskets. 
  
We are looking into possibly doing another Ladies Night on 
November 17th.  It will be a great chance to get a jump on your 
Christmas shopping.  As soon as I can confirm this date will work out 
I will send out an email (if you haven't provided your email address 
yet please make sure to get it to us) and post it on the Elgin 
Facebook page. 
  
Happy Thanksgiving to you and your families!!  
  
Hope to see you at the club 
Theresa Ernst 
 
A Message from Jack Bucaro, Bar Trustee 
Turkey Raffle is November 10.  We are looking for donations for 
liquor baskets.  Please let me know if you have any unopened 
bottles you wish to donate. 
 

Bar Specials 
$2.00 Bud Light Lime-a-Rita 

$2.50 Shiner Bock Oktoberfest 
 
A Message from Seth Thomas, Club Manager 
Hall rental dates are filling up pretty quickly so if you have an 
upcoming, shower, wedding, birthday party, etc. please contact me 
to book your date! 
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$.50 Wings! 
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$1 Burger 
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$1 Burger  
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Board Meeting  
6 PM 

 

Membership 
Meeting 8 PM 

 

20 
 

 

$.50 Wings! 

21
 

$1 Burger  
 

$1 Eggrolls 

22 23 24

 

25 26 
 

CLUB 
 

CLOSED 
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    Happy Birthday Elgin Turners!    
Joseph Karl 11/3, Keith Dorn 11/6, Theresa Guess 11/6, Barbara Bergquist 11/9, Robert McHugh 11/10, Nancy Dragin 11/11, 

Edward Graf 11/11, Christine Rolewicz 11/14, Anne Viz 11/14, Doug Anderson 11/18, Dawn Curtis 11/19, Timothy O’Brien 11/20, 
Ernest Hirth 11/21, Bridget McHugh 11/21, Barb Wurster 11/21, Sean Micari 11/23, Scott Cazel 11/24, Erich Irps 11/24,  

Nicole Boress 11/25, Ron Hain 11/26, Carl Athas 11/28, Carl Irps 11/29, Ann Lingner 11/29, Mary Schwartz 11/29 
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Please join us for the Elgin Turners 1450 Prime Rib Dinner Dance on November 
3rd at 6:00 PM. 
 

Tickets are $50.00 per couple and includes, dinner cooked by Jack and his crew, 
music provided by DJ Mark and a chance to win your money back. 
 

Please see your bartender for tickets. 
 

 
 

Please join us for the Elgin Turners Annual Turkey Raffle on November 10th.  
Doors open at 6:00 PM. 
 

There will be meat raffles and the ever popular liquor baskets. 
 

In addition raffle tickets are being sold with prizes of $50.00 (5 winners), 
$200.00 (1 winner) and the grand prize of $1,000.00.  Winners do not need to be 
present and tickets can be sold to non-members as well. 
 

Please see your bartender for extra raffle tickets. 
 
 


